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June 1, 2018

DHS Requests 10-Year SeniorCare Waiver Extension

The Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) is requesting a 10-year renewal of its
section 1115 demonstration project for the SeniorCare Prescription Drug Assistance Program to
continue the program through December 31, 2028. SeniorCare, Wisconsin's prescription drug
assistance program for Wisconsin residents who are 65 years of age or older, is designed to
help seniors with their prescription drug costs.

DHS held public hearings around the state earlier this month to seek input on the SeniorCare
waiver renewal application. However, written comments are still being accepted through June
7. Comments may be sent to: Wisconsin Department of Health Services, Division of Medicaid
Services, Attn: Tiffany Reilly, 1 W. Wilson 5t., P.O. Box 309, Madison, W1 53703 or via email
at dhsseniorcare@dhs.wisconsin.gov.

SeniorCare serves about 50,000 seniors per month in Wisconsin. Click here to read more.



